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Term Dates & Dates to Remember: 

Inset/Teacher Training Days: 2nd & 3rd September 

Term 1:  Thursday 4 September to Friday, 24 October 

Term 2:  Monday 3 November to Friday 19 December 

Term 3:  Tuesday, 6 January to Thursday, 12 February 

Inset/Teacher Training: Monday 5 January, 13th February Festival 

of Learning 

Term 4: Monday, 23 February to Thursday 2 April  

Term 5: Tuesday 21 April to Friday, 22 May 

Term 6: Monday 1 June to Wednesday 22 July 

Inset/Teacher Training: Friday 17th July, Thursday 23rd July   

5th September Y1 Hook day - Friendship 

8th September Y4/5 Hook Day – Extreme Earth 

9th September Y3 Hook Day – Ancient Egypt 

9th September Y2 Hook Day - Artists 

9th September Y6 Hook Day – Ancient Greece 

10th September Welcome to Y1 Parent Meeting (2:30pm)  

10th September EYES Hook Day – My Favourite Things 

16th September Y2 Reading Breakfast (9:30am-10:00am) 

18th September Y1 Fieldwork Walk  

19th September Jeans for Genes – Wear Denim 

22nd September Y3 Reading Breakfast (9:30am-10:00am) 

25th September MacMillan Coffee Day (timetable to follow) 

29th September EYES Parent Reading Workshop (2:30pm)  

3rd October Harvest Donations 

6th October Mentor Meetings Week 

13th October EYES Parent Maths Workshop (2:30pm) 

15th October Autumn After School Event (Details to Follow) 

16th October EYES Reading Breakfast (9:00am-9:30am)  

20th October Diwali 

6th November Taiko Drumming  

7th November  Y1 DT Breakfast (9:00am-10:10am) 

10th November Anti-Bullying Week 

16th November Road Safety Week 

21st November Children in Need 

3rd December Christmas Fayre  

8th December  Y4/5 (Blossom Class) Christmas Show (2:00pm)  

9th December EYFS Christmas Show (2:00pm) 

10th December Y2 Christmas Show (2:00pm) 

10th December Y6 Carols at Church (5:00pm at St Margaret’s)  

10th December EYES Christmas Big Sing 

11th December Y3 Class Christmas Show (2:00pm) 

12th December Y1 Christmas Show (2:00pm) 

15th December Y4/5 (Marigold Class) Christmas Show (2:00pm) 

Please see www.stanfordschool.org for further information. 

Hook Days Dress up is optional! 

 
 

Please enjoy reading all the wonderful contributions from 

each class about their learning experiences. 
 

Sport  

                 ♀Swimming Gala 2025                  ♀ 

Pupils from Years 4,5 and 6 had a fantastic afternoon at the 

Swimming Gala 2025! 

Competing in a range of events from front crawl to freestyle, 

individual and relay races, the pupils showed their swimming 

talents! 

 

ALL of the pupils were absolutely incredible, showed great 

determination and teamwork! Throughout the races, the pupils 

showed excellent sportsmanship by cheering their peers on and 

had such team spirit. 

Because of this and their amazing swimming talents…Stanford 

School came 2nd!!       

Thank you to the staff and our parents/ carers who came to 

support and cheer our amazing team on!! 

Well done!! We are all so proud of you!!      

 
 

We are really proud to have achieved a SILVER school games 

mark for our commitment to PE and school sport this year. Well 

done everyone and thank you to North East Lincolnshire School 

Sport Partnership for all your support! 

 

 
 

Foundation 

This term our foundation children have been learning all about 

animals and specifically farm animals. As part of our commitment 

to providing an enriching and exciting curriculum, we were 

delighted to take our foundation children on an exciting Visit to 

Hall Farm Park. 

And what an AMAZING day we had at the farm! 🌞🐄 The sun 

was shining, and the Foundation class had a blast exploring all 

the activities the farm had to offer! We kicked off the day with 

a woodland walk, solving clues to figure out which animals we 

might encounter next! We then hopped on a tractor ride to meet 

some friendly cows and feed them potatoes. Those cows had 

LONG, slimy tongues! 🐄 We also had the chance to walk some 

goats, spot so many animals, and even pet and feed them! 🐐🐑 

It was such a fantastic day, spending time with friends, and 

getting a hands-on experience of life on the farm. We had a 

brilliant time learning about the animals, crops, and everything 

that goes into taking care of them. We’ll remember this trip for 

a long time! 🌱🐖 
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Year 1 

Year 1 have had such a great term! As part of our learning about 

places of worship, we visited our local church and learnt all about 

the features inside and what they are used for. Year 4 came 

along and shared their knowledge with us. We also celebrated 

our Phonics Screening results by making fruit kebabs and eating 

them in the shade of a tree on the field. We all did so well this 

year. 

  
 

Year 2 Explores Far Ings Nature Reserve! 

Our Year 2 children recently had a fantastic time on their trip 

to Far Ings Nature Reserve! It was a day packed with discovery 

and outdoor fun. 

The children loved spotting the iconic Humber Bridge and 

became keen bird watchers, observing the diverse birdlife. Their 

creativity shone through as they made amazing "forest faces" 

using clay and natural materials found around the reserve. 

 
 

Year 3  

Lincoln Castle 

Year 3 had a fantastic day at Lincoln Castle this week exploring 

more about the Romans! We dug for artefacts and chose a 

curator to display them for us. We then had the opportunity to 

handle a real life collection of Roman artefacts. Finally, we took 

part in what life was like in the Roman army. “It was a fantastic 

day I loved dressing up like I was a centurion” 

“I can’t believe I got hold a real life artefact from the Roman 

times!” 

“I had the best time ever!”  
 

 

 

Year 4 

 Eco Warriors - caring for the community! 

As a part of our Well-being Wednesday activities, we decided 

that we would do something nice for our community and go 

litter picking around a local playground. Armed with their trusty 

pickers the children were very enthusiastic, trying to see who 

collected the most and who found the most interesting objects. 

One of the neighbours came to see what we were doing and 

thought it was wonderful that we were making an effort to make 

the area nice for others. 

 

 
 

 
 

   

v 
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Year 5 

Art Breakfast 

The children in year 5 have been learning about World War 2, 

including learning about Anderson shelters, which many civilians 

built in their own gardens for protection during the war. We 

decided to make miniature models of Anderson shelters and the 

garden scenes around them. The children thought carefully 

about what features they might like to include (such as 

vegetable patches, ponds, clothing lines, etc.) and drew up plans. 

 
 

 

  
 

Year 6 

 🌈Stanfest 2025 🌈 

 

What an absolutely EPIC Stanfest 2025! 

 

Our Year 6 leavers celebrated in true festival style, complete 

with awesome lanyard passes, delicious sweet treats, classic chip 

butties, and the best festival vibes. And who could forget the 

legendary water fight?! So much laughter and fun – what a 

fantastic way to send off our amazing pupils! 

 

  
  
 

 

Communication 

If you need support with Arbor please see the link  

https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-

us/articles/360020147458-Log-into-the-Parent-Portal-and-the-

Parent-App  

 
 

Personnel 

Goodbye and a huge Thank You to the staff who are leaving us 

this term - Mrs Sheard, Mrs Hopkins and Mrs J Smith. They 

have all been wonderful team members and we wish them all the 

very best for the future. 

We would also like to extend our heartfelt thanks and best 

wishes to our Office Manager, Miss Baker, as she embarks on 

her next chapter. 

We welcome Mrs Purshouse, as you know, to the SENCO role in 

September. 

We are also welcoming a new teacher to year 1 and we plan on 

sharing a little video/photo and write up about them on the web, 

during the summer. Watch this space! 

We are also pleased to welcome Mrs Robinson back to school too. 

Also, we welcome Mrs Wright to Laceby Stanford - Mrs Wright 

is the Office Administrator in the office, who many of you will 

have already met. 

Please may I take this opportunity to say thank you to all the 

team At Laceby Stanford for their dedication, hard work and 

positivity - they enrich the opportunities for our pupils each day 

and I an incredibly proud of them. 

 
 

Thank You  

To all parents and carers - thank you for your wonderful support 

this term – attending school events, help with community events, 

donations for our charities and helping with  

costumes and supporting home reading etc. We all really 

appreciate it. 

Wishing you all an enjoyable and relaxing summer with your 

family and friends, 

Love from the Laceby Stanford Family 
 

Wellbeing Helplines:- 

NSPCC: 0808 800 5000 or help@nspcc.org.uk. 

Women’s’ Aid:  01472 575757 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Exciting Summer Opportunity for Young People! 

This summer, young people aged 10–16 have the chance to 

take part in Lifestyle—a fantastic community project 

that encourages them to make a real difference in their 

neighbourhoods. 

Running throughout the summer holidays, participants can 

team up with friends to plan and carry out a project that 

benefits their local area. It’s a great way to stay active, 

build teamwork skills, and give back to the community—all 

while having fun! 

There are some amazing prizes up for grabs too, including 

adventurous days out and even a trip to Paris and 

Disneyland! 

https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360020147458-Log-into-the-Parent-Portal-and-the-Parent-App
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360020147458-Log-into-the-Parent-Portal-and-the-Parent-App
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360020147458-Log-into-the-Parent-Portal-and-the-Parent-App
mailto:help@nspcc.org.uk
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To find out more and register a team, 

visit: www.humbersidepolicelifestyle.co.uk 

Let’s inspire our young people to Make A Difference this 

summer!  

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

  

http://www.humbersidepolicelifestyle.co.uk/

